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2006 RSCC Officers
President Tina Johnson (707) 441-1603
Vice Pres. Mike Hendriks (707) 498-1701
Treasurer Dave Turney (707) 445-5798
Secretary Laura Plant (707) 616-6154

2006 RSCC Board of Directors

Director Loren Fisher (707) 442-6979
Director Terry Jones (707) 822-5308
Director John Solem (707) 443-3020
Director George Ellis (707) 839-8890
Alternate David Price (707) 442-5036
2006 PAX/RTP Index

“Racers Theoretical Performance”

SS 0.837
AS 0.828
BS 0.821
CS 0.810
‘DS 0.796
ES 0.806
FS 0.805
GS 0.782
HS 0.776

ASP 0.850
BSP 0.839
CSP 0.838
DSP 0.822
ESP 0.826
FSP 0.811

AP 0865 AM 1.000
BP 0.861 BM 00942
CP 0855 CM 0.908
DP 0844 DM 0.879
EP 0358 EM 0.836
FP 0862 FM 0.884

STS 0.799 STS2 0.803 FSAE 0.960
STX 0.802 STU 0.818 OSP-U0.856
SM 0.838 SM2 0.849 OSP-O 0.856

These numbers will be used this year to calculate this
year’s PAX Champion. Good luck and good racing!!!

Feb 18-19 AutoX

Wow, two whole days of bright sunshine. A little
on the chilly side, but thank you for the fantastic
dry weather. Thank you also for everyone that
came. We even had some competitors Moms there
braving the afternoon ocean breezes. I had a great
time helping with the race and watching all the
racers go round and round. Dave set up a great
course. Not to much fun for those of us that have
a hard time with 180 boxes, but technical
experience comes with time. I know I will figure it
out someday. Speed Braking Power; too much
buys cones, too little buys time. I thought the
course had a good balance of speed and cornering.
It was awesome watching the different cars and
drivers thru the slaloms and corners. I was so
distracted that I flagged Don Chandler thru the
course for a third lap. Did you catch Mark
Chandler's fun run in Dave Price’s car of 143.047 I
did not see it but I hear it was smoooooth. I know
the races were not for points or trophies, but
everyone is always happy with their best times,
and the chance to improve their times with
practice. That is not to deny spirited competion
between everyone. Thank you again to all of you
who came out to compete and help run the event.
With out the registrar to organize the paperwork
and signatures, the timer to keep everything in
order and record the event we would not be able
to remember who and what we did. Thanks also to
the tech and cook and all the rest of the course

workers that keep the event rolling. Doug



